
 

 

  

NEWSLETTER 
April 2021 

 
Important Dates….. 
 Term 1 ends Thursday 

1st April.  
 Easter weekend 2nd to 5th 

April – Preschool Closed. 
 

 School Holidays 6th to 18th 
April – Preschool Closed. 
 

 Term 2 starts Monday 
19th April. 
 

 School Photos – 1st to 4th 
June, information will be 
sent out in term 2. 

 

 

  ‘Like’ us on Facebook  www.facebook.com/springwoodpreschool 

Visit our Website for information & events 

www.springwoodpreschool.org.au 

 

Please sign in with the 

Service NSW QR code  

EVERY TIME you visit 

preschool. Thank you. 

COVID-19 Health Declaration & QR code 
 

Please visit our website and check the Health Declaration and NSW 
Health Covid-19 Case locations prior to visiting Preschool to ensure 
you meet the current declaration requirements upon signing your 
child in each day. You will find the declaration and a link to NSW 

Health’s latest information on the homepage of our website as shown 
in the snapshot below. 

QR codes will continue to be used at Preschool so please ensure you 
check in EVERY time you visit preschool. 

 
Thank you for working with us to keep everyone safe. 

 

 

 

http://www.facebook.com/springwoodpreschool
http://www.springwoodpreschool.org.au/
http://www.springwoodpreschool.org.au/
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Springwood and District Preschool Kindergarten Inc.                                                            Scan the QR codes to find us  
9 Macquarie Road Springwood       PO Box 93 Springwood 2777        Ph: 4751 3360      Fax: 4751 3220        
admin@springwoodpreschool.org.au   www.springwoodpreschool.org.au   www.facebook.com/springwoodpreschool       
ABN: 70 745 650 688  

We wish everyone a happy and safe holiday. 

             AGM 2021 

Springwood and District Preschool Annual General Meeting was held on Tuesday 16th 
March 2021. Our Executive Management Committee for 2021 are; Von Smith – 
President, Luisa Bromage – Vice President, Laura De Keizer – Secretary and  

Steph Thompson – Treasurer. 
We have received such generous support already from our new and existing families on 
the Management Committee and we would like to thank everyone for their involvement. 

We look forward to a wonderful year ahead. 

Fees for Term 2 –  
Covid Preschool funding continues for term 2 meaning that fees are significantly reduced. Fee invoices have been issued 

today via Hubworks and as per term 1, we request that fees be paid as a lump sum please and are due by Monday 3rd 
May. If you have any questions please email us at admin@springwoodpreschool.org.au 

Thank you 

 

COVID-19 safe practices will continue in term 2 – Please don’t bring your 
child to preschool if they are showing even the mildest cold symptoms. 

 As per our Health Declaration, the expectation is that:  
 All children must not come to preschool if they are unwell. Even with very mild symptoms.  

 Children who are absent due to cold or flu like illness or who develop flu like symptoms are not to return to 
preschool until they are completely symptom free. HOWEVER, it is the parent’s decision whether to send their 
pre-schooler for a COVID-19 test.  

 If any family member of an enrolled child is currently unwell and waiting on results of a COVID test, PLEASE DO 
NOT BRING YOUR CHILD TO PRESHOOL UNTIL YOU HAVE RECEIVED A negative COVID-19 test result AND 
parents must email through the results to preschool before a child returns to preschool.  

 Children have not taken any over the counter medication (paracetamol, ibuprofen, cough suppressant) in the 
last 24 hours.  

 Entry will be refused to anyone with a temperature 38°or higher. 

 Your child and no one in your household has been in contact with anyone who has returned from overseas 
travel in the last 14 days.  

 Your child and no one in your household have visited or come into contact with anyone from the following 
hotspots as listed by the NSW Department of Health Latest COVID-19 case locations in NSW. To view the 
current case locations please visit: https://www.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/latest-news-and-updates 
 

* Please contact the preschool to advise of ANY illness when you are keeping children home. We cannot act 
accordingly or report illness to health authorities if families don’t let us know what illness their child may be 
experiencing. An email or phone call is appreciated, thank you. 
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